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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Amy Serrano <amy.serrano@warren.kyschools.us>
Sent: Sunday, January 26, 2025 6:14 PM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy; Garrison Parker
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 1st Observation

Do we need to meet prior to the first observation?   
 
I have planning from 7:30 to 9:00 a.m.   
 He is beginning to take lead in 3rd block which is from 11:00 to 1:00 with lunch from 11:30 to 12:00 ish 
 
On Fri, Jan 24, 2025, 7:23 PM Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> wrote: 

Garrison, 

  

I hope your first few weeks of student teaching have gone well! I’d love to get your first observation 
scheduled. I have some availability potentially late next week, but I’m also okay pushing it into the week 
of February 3rd. What would work best for you? 

  

Thanks, 

Dr. Logsdon 

  

Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 

Director, WKU Center for Literacy 

Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 

Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 

Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 

270.745.2207 
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NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any 
review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply 
e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 


